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   24th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 17th March 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr East 99.7% 35 

Second Mr Stoddart 98.3% 10 

Third Mrs McCoy 97.8% 145 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater/ Mr Ross 95.7% 360 

Fifth Miss Walsh 95.6% 15 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Please can I remind parents to keep up with their payments for the Year 6 residential 

trip to Pettypool. 

 

Year 4/5 Trip to The Heath Park and Jump Nation 

Please can you send back the completed forms and payment to school as soon as 

possible.  This trip will be taking place on the first Friday when we return after the 

Easter Holidays.  Dress code will be uniform however, please can the girls wear leggings. 

 

Twitter 

If you do not already, please follow our school on Twitter.  Each class posts pictures 

about activities they have been doing and it is a great way to keep up with what your 

child is doing in school.  Our Twitter address is @WHillSch. 

 

Futsal 

On Sunday 2nd April, Futsal are offering half price development sessions as follows: 

 Boys (from year 5 upwards 10am-11am) £2 per player 

 Girls only (from year 3 onwards 11am -12pm) £2 per player 

These will take place at Sandymoor High School, Wharfdale Lane, Runcorn WA7 1QU. 

 

Inspection of Special Educational Provision 

Please find attached a letter from Ofsted.  It explains that they are carrying out an 

inspection of provisions for children with special educational needs and disabilities in 

Halton and you are invited to express your views.  All details of how to do this are in the 

letter.  
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After School Clubs 

When we return to school after the Easter holidays, the after school 

clubs will change for KS2 as follows: 

 

Years 3 and 4 
Gymnastics or 

Origami 
Tuesday* 

Years 5 and 6 Sport Thursday 

Year 6 SATs Club 
Tuesday* or 

Wednesday 
* these clubs will start on Tuesday 18th April. 

 

If your child chooses to attend one of these clubs, they must attend 

every week without fail. 

 

Only in exceptional circumstances will your child be permitted to 

miss a session, and only if the office or the teacher has been 

informed before the session commences.   

 

Anyone who does not follow these guidelines will not be allowed to 

attend after school club. 

 

Please discuss with your child whether they would like to attend a 

club and collect a permission letter from the office. 
 

********* 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 


